
 

 
 
 

4665 Business Center Drive 
Fairfield, CA 94534 

     February 20, 2025 
Partnership HealthPlan of California Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #497 

Subject: Chiropractic Authorization Changes – Effective September 11, 2024 

This is to inform providers and their billing staff that effective for dates of service on and after September 11, 
2024, ALL chiropractic services for members 20 years of age and under require a Treatment Authorization 
Request (TAR), even those that may have previously required a referral (RAF).   
 
For further information regarding this, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at  
(707) 863-4130. 
 

 
 
 


